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Report of the Chief Executive  

STAPLEFORD COMMUNITY CENTRE 

1. Purpose of report 

Further to the February 2018 report, to provide an update on the current work towards 
creating a ‘fit for purpose’ community centre in Stapleford. 

2. Background 

The current lease for Cliffe Hill Community Centre expires on 31 October 2018 and 
alternative options are being explored. This is due to the building having limited 
functionality, being of poor construction and uncertain longevity. Other existing 
community facilities in Stapleford at Ilkeston Road/Washington Drive are also 
underutilised and not fit for purpose in modern society. 

3. Options

Various options continue to be explored in order to ensure both suitable community 
facilities are provided in Stapleford and existing Council assets can be fully utilised. The 
Deputy Chief Executive and other senior offices have visited relevant sites across 
Stapleford. The next step is to meet with members from Stapleford to consult about the 
viability of the various options. A full business case will be required to determine a 
suitable way forward. 

Further updates on work in this area will be provided as work progresses. 

Recommendations

The Committee is asked to NOTE the report.  

Background papers
Nil


